
Printed on: 25/05/2017 09:10:02

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

8

Fitzroy Park

N6 6HP

24/05/2017  15:33:042017/2296/P COMMNT Sue and Barry 

Thomas

As neighbours to the property and with a common boundary we are very disturbed by the size 

and particularly the proximity of it to our common boundary.   It will inevitably generate much 

noise as it is a play facility for young children.

We would like to continue enjoying the peace and tranquility of our own garden so something 

considerably smaller and nearer the applicants' own house would seem to be fairer and more 

appropriate.
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